
 
SENSE OF THE BOARD RESOLUTION CONGRATULATING  

THE STAMFORD BABE RUTH 16-18 YEAR OLD ALL-STAR TEAM  
ON WINNING THE 2020 CONNECTICUT STATE CHAMPIONSHIP 

 
 

WHEREAS, on August 8th to August 12th, 2020 the Stamford Babe Ruth League 
hosted the Connecticut State 16-18 year old Baseball State Championships at 
Cubeta Stadium; and 
 
WHEREAS, on August 12th, 2020, the Stamford Babe Ruth 16-18 Year Old  
All-Stars team won the Connecticut State Championship over the team from 
Ridgefield, Connecticut in an 8-2 victory; and  
 
WHEREAS, the victory would have sent the team to the Babe Ruth New England 
Regional Tournament in Cape Cod, Massachusetts, however the tournament 
was cancelled due to COVID-19; and 
  
WHEREAS, prior to playing the Ridgefield team, the Stamford Babe Ruth 16-18 
Year Old All-Stars team beat teams from Norwalk, New Milford, Fairfield and 
Ridgefield to earn a spot in the Championship; and 
 
WHEREAS, these victories were achieved because of the teamwork of all of the 
players, the excellent coaching by Jim Serafino, Anes Koummal, John Calo, Mike 
Buzzeo and the support of the parents and the Stamford community.  
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the 30th Board of Representatives 
congratulates the Stamford Babe Ruth 16-18 Year Old All-StarTeam on winning 
the Connecticut State Championship; and  
 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the 30th Board of Representatives 
congratulates all the Stamford Babe Ruth 16-18 Year Old All-Star players: David 
Collazo, Matt Farro, Armondo Gonzalez, Mark Lombardo, Jay Lockwood, Mike 
Edwards, Axel Orellana, Michael Tamburri, Tyler Restivo, Jack Hoch, Patrick 
Teasdale, Jordy Vazquez, Emmett Donoghue, Harry Gatto, and Matthew Tipaldy. 
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Matthew Quinones, President   Susan Nabel, Clerk 
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